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Call to Order
Starlight Ranch HOA Board of Directors Meeting was held on Wednesday, December 8, 2021 at the back clubhouse.  James Irving opened the meeting at 6:00 p.m.  All present recited the Pledge of Allegiance. Roll call was taken, the board members present were James Irving President, Denise Koplar Vice President, Mary Rivera Secretary, Estelle Deneumoustier Director, Jeffrey Barbeau Director, Albert Erdmann Director, and Georgia Moffat, Treasurer was also present.

Approval of November, 2021 Board Minutes:
Secretary Rivera read the minutes from the monthly board meeting held on November 10, 2021. A motion was made by Albert to accept the minutes as read, second for approval by Jeffrey. All in favor, motion carried.

Treasurer Report:
Georgia read Treasurer Report for November, 2021. All account balances were read. The total was $14,014.90. A motion was made by Mary to accept the Treasurer Report as read and second for approval by Estelle.  All in favor, motion carried.

Activity Report:
Georgia read the activity minutes from the December meeting. A motion was made by Estelle to accept the Activity Report and second by Albert for approval.  All in favor, motion carried.

Old Business:
Secretary Rivera to modify December 8th‘s Agenda with the correct name of Cheryl Hagman as new newsletter editor.

New Business:
James discussed the HOA be more inclusive with the Latino residents by having a special Spanish language Town Hall Meeting. (Date pending)

James discussed that our Manager is out on sick leave that Karen will be acting manager.  Daphne is no longer working for ELS, there is a new person named Amanda at front desk.

Dawn Hughes is being considered to fill the vacant seat on the board.

The floor was opened for discussion, several residents brought up re-occurring complaints and rule violators. 



The meeting was adjourned at 7:09 p.m.
